
Reception Curriculum Letter
Spring 2024

Friday 1st March

Build it Up!

Hedgehog Class, Jaguars Class, Kangaroo Class
Curriculum Next week we will look at places of worship. We will talk about special buildings

in our community. We will learn about Temples, Mosques and Churches. We will
draw the buildings and discover why these buildings are special to members of
our community.

We will create a picture of a Church, Mosque and Temple using the
Chromebooks. We will teach our learners how to print their learning too.

At home you can..
- What buildings are special to you? Discuss at home.
- Is there a Mosque,Temple or Church in our community?

If so, have you seen it?

English
Communication
and Language

Next week is World Book Week! We will be reading some of our favourite story
books and dressing up as our favourite characters on Thursday. We will be
drawing and labelling our favourite characters to celebrate.

At home you can..
-Talk about who your favourite story book character is
-Read your favourite story book
-Draw the character you plan to
dress-up as for World Book Day!

Maths Next week we will be finding one more and one less. We will use mathematical
vocabulary such as one more, add, altogether and one less, take away, total. We
will be using a tens frame to support our understanding
of one more and one less. We will write the matching
number sentence.

At home you can……
-practise writing numerals
-automatically recall one more/one less of a given number



Dates for the term 1st March 2024- Beddington Buddies Fun Run
All money raised should be paid online via your Parent Pay by Friday 8th March.

Monday 4th March- Visit to Holy Trinity Church

Thursday 7th March - World Book Dress Up Day – Whole School

Friday 15th March - Comic Relief – Children are welcome to wear Mufti (own clothes)
and bring a donation for the Gift Box which will be donated to Comic Relief on your
behalf

28th March - last day of term

Reminders Lo�k��� fo� Rec��l�� Mat���a�s

-cardboard

Home Learning
Bug Clu� e-bo���

Don’t forget to log into Bug Club online. New books have been uploaded today! New
books will be uploaded every Friday.
Don’t forget to re-read books in your child’s library. Re-reading books is great to
develop fluency when reading. This encourages children to read by sight instead of
sounding out.

Mat�� Gam��
Today your child has received a new Maths game to play at home. This is to promote a love

for Maths and to practise key skills in a practical way.

Games are handed out every Friday. Games must be returned on Wednesday. We cannot

give your child a new game unless they return their previous game.

Sma�� Sc�o��s Cha���n��
Your child has received their small schools pack. This pack stays at home until July 2024. A

challenge will be uploaded on the newsletter every week.

This weeks challenge:

Make a Numberline
You need:

-paper

-pen

Thank you, the Reception Team


